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To whom it may concern,

Sunnica have failed to correctly submit a viable DCO application. The action group against this
scheme has throughout the whole process flagged that their consultation process was not fit for
purpose and their business plan is muddled and slapdash and granting their application would be
nothing short of a scandal.

They (Sunnica) HAVE to be asked to withdraw their current application and if they still want to
proceed down this grossly unfit scheme they should at the very least have to resubmit their plans
after a detailed and fairly run consultation with all stakeholders including, local communities,
Parish, District and County councils.

If they are not required to withdraw and resubmit then a date should not be granted for the
preliminary meeting. A date for this meeting can only be set when all parties are satisfied that all
due process has been followed and a clear and complete plan has been provided by Sunnica, only
then can the application be fairly debated with all necessary information, anything less would
once again grant Sunnica a shot cut against the overwhelming opposition of the scheme.

It is once again a clearly thought through and deliberately tactile move by Sunnica to propose a
date slap bang in the middle of the summer holiday period. We ask that you air on the side of due
process, fairness and what’s morally right and make them restart this process in September of
this year in light of this significant and ridiculous change of plan.

This is of the upmost important to the future of our communities and we sincerely hope we are
listened to.

Kind regards,

Archie





